
29 May 2018 

Via E-mail 

Graeme Bunton 
Chair, Registrar Stakeholder Group 

Dear Graeme, 

Thank you for your letter dated 7 May 2018, sent on behalf of the Contracted Parties House (CPH), 
stating your concerns regarding the At-Large Review Implementation Overview Proposal.   The 
Organizational Effectiveness Committee (OEC) and the Board will take your input into consideration, 
along with other inputs, during the deliberations on this matter. 

In its organizational review oversight function, the OEC is responsible for making recommendations to 
the Board regarding the next steps of the At-Large Review.  We plan to discuss the At-Large Review 
during our upcoming meeting.  

For more information, on the review process, you may find the flowchart and the corresponding 
handbook helpful.  

Thank you, 

Khaled KOUBAA / ةعبوق دلاخ  
Chair, Organizational Effectiveness Committee, ICANN Board of Directors 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 

https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/bunton-to-chalaby-07may18-en.pdf
https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/files/org-reviews-process-flowchart-31aug17-en.pdf
https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/files/org-reviews-process-handbook-06mar18-en.pdf

